
Welcome to the Quarry Veggie Box week 17! 
	

	
	
	
Chard goes out with a bang! 
 
Thank you all for appreciating our work so much.  
 
Surveys were tallied this week. The fantastic news is 
that all our members are coming back next year!  
 
We will be offering a bread, jarred product and winter 
CSA (stay tuned for more details soon). Also we are 
growing onions and carrots next year. Swiss chard 
and eggplants are out. Since we won't be growing 
chard again, that was unanimous, we thought we 
should celebrate it this week!  
 
You will be getting a large bunch and it will be the last 
time you see it in your box. Give it some love and try a 
new recipe with it. It is a lovely plant and very 
nutritious. It will be the last of summer treats like 
cucumbers and possibly tomatoes. Cucumbers are a 
little crooked and the skin may be a bit bitter but still 
delicious inside. In the box this week is also a one 
time surprise treat that was part of our trials.  
 
Happy thanksgiving everyone and please mark your 
calendars for a pizza party and circle on our last 
veggie box day Friday Oct. 25th starting at 3 pm 
 
 
All the best from the Quarry Farm Team 
	
	
	

your 17th box is ready Friday, 
Oct. 4th after 3 pm. 

 
Here is what is going to be in the 

box: 
arugula, beets, chard, 
cucumber, garlic, herb bouquet, 
kale, lettuce, tomatoes, winter 
squash and end of summer 
treat. 

 


